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An unforgettable experience in Kei Oi 

 

I will never forget the day when I went for my P.4 school trip. 

 

It happened at Pak Tam Chung Holiday Camp. I went there with my classmates 

on the school picnic. After arriving at the destination, we got out of the school bus and 

took pictures with the principal. Suddenly, a bee flew to my classmate’s ear and we 

were all too scared to move! Fortunately, the bee flew away by itself.  

 

After that, we went to the river to take pictures, and suddenly, my classmate’s 

water bottle fell into the river! We just said “goodbye” to it and left. Then we went to 

play indoors. Later, we met the principal at the gate and took a photo with him. Then I 

went to the grass to play three kinds of games with the teacher-in-charge. After we 

finished playing, we were free to walk around, and the principal also helped us blow 

up balloons. 

 

Happy time always passed quickly, so we took the school bus back to school in 

the end. 

 


